Hong Kong Customs maintains necessary
services

a€<«Special work arrangement for government departments will be
implemented starting from tomorrow (January 29) in order to reduce the risk
of the spread of the novel coronavirus in the community. Apart from
maintaining customs clearance at the boundary control points which are
remained open, Hong Kong Customs today (January 28) announced that the
Customer Service Centre located on the third floor of the Customs
Headquarters Building in North Point will also remain open as usual in order
to facilitate members of the public and industry practitioners to submit
their applications to the department.
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